
1

Euan Kyle

From: Philip Matthews
Sent: Friday, 8 May 2020 8:14 AM
To: Euan Kyle
Subject: FW: LGOIMA request: Salaries above $250,000 [#4F0ACC]

 
 

From: Contact  
Sent: Friday, 8 May 2020 8:10 a.m. 
To: Corporate Records 
Subject: FW: LGOIMA request: Salaries above $250,000 [#4F0ACC] 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Taxpayers' Union Information Requests" <requests@taxpayers.org.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 7 May 2020 5:07 PM  
To: "contact@huttcity.govt.nz" <contact@huttcity.govt.nz>  
Subject: LGOIMA request: Salaries above $250,000  

Good evening, 

Under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, I request the following information for 
Hutt City Council (Group): 

1) The job titles of staff, ordered by seniority, with a total remuneration of equal to or more than $250,000 
annually, as at 7 May 2020. 

2) The amount each of those persons is remunerated annually. 

If you refuse request 2, please nevertheless provide the information requested in 1.  

I would like this information for the whole Council Group. Please advise whether we should expect separate 
responses from the Council CCOs. 

Thank you, 

Louis Houlbrooke 
Campaigns Manager  |  New Zealand Taxpayers' Union  |  Auckland Ratepayers’ Alliance 
Mob +64 21 950 191  |  Email louis@taxpayers.org.nz 
  
New Zealand Taxpayers’ Union Inc.  |  Main +64 4 282 0300  |  Level 4, 117 Lambton Quay, 
Wellington  | PO Box 10518, The Terrace, Wellington  |  www.taxpayers.org.nz 
Auckland Ratepayers’ Alliance Ltd.  |  Main +64 9 281 5172  |  PO Box 133099, Eastridge, 
Auckland  |  www.ratepayers.nz 
  
We are 100% funded by people like you.  If you like what we do, join the Taxpayers’ Union or 
the Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance. 
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Euan Kyle

From: Euan Kyle
Sent: Friday, 8 May 2020 12:30 PM
To: 'requests@taxpayers.org.nz'
Subject: RE: LGOIMA request: Salaries above $250,000 [#4F0ACC]

08/05/2020 

Louis Houlbrooke 

requests@taxpayers.org.nz  

 

Dear Louis Houlbrooke, 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 7 May 2020 for information regarding salaries above 
$250,000 at Hutt City Council as of 7 May 2020. 

Please find the information you have requested below.   

Council has one member of staff with remuneration of more than $250,000 as at 7 May 2020. They are: 

1. Chief Executive [$336,408.00] 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at euan.kyle@huttcity.govt.nz.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Euan Kyle  
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
 
Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand  
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz  
 

          

  

  

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the 
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or 
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.
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From: Contact  
Sent: Friday, 8 May 2020 8:10 a.m. 
To: Corporate Records 
Subject: FW: LGOIMA request: Salaries above $250,000 [#4F0ACC] 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Taxpayers' Union Information Requests" <requests@taxpayers.org.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 7 May 2020 5:07 PM  
To: "contact@huttcity.govt.nz" <contact@huttcity.govt.nz>  
Subject: LGOIMA request: Salaries above $250,000  

Good evening, 

Under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, I request the following information for 
Hutt City Council (Group): 

1) The job titles of staff, ordered by seniority, with a total remuneration of equal to or more than $250,000 
annually, as at 7 May 2020. 

2) The amount each of those persons is remunerated annually. 

If you refuse request 2, please nevertheless provide the information requested in 1.  

I would like this information for the whole Council Group. Please advise whether we should expect separate 
responses from the Council CCOs. 

Thank you, 

Louis Houlbrooke 
Campaigns Manager  |  New Zealand Taxpayers' Union  |  Auckland Ratepayers’ Alliance 
Mob +64 21 950 191  |  Email louis@taxpayers.org.nz 
  
New Zealand Taxpayers’ Union Inc.  |  Main +64 4 282 0300  |  Level 4, 117 Lambton Quay, 
Wellington  | PO Box 10518, The Terrace, Wellington  |  www.taxpayers.org.nz 
Auckland Ratepayers’ Alliance Ltd.  |  Main +64 9 281 5172  |  PO Box 133099, Eastridge, 
Auckland  |  www.ratepayers.nz 
  
We are 100% funded by people like you.  If you like what we do, join the Taxpayers’ Union or 
the Auckland Ratepayers' Alliance. 


